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        Newsletter 27
· 031 – 262 1630

www.wendonacademy.co.za

                                              Don’t whine                                                              14th August 2018





        BUT SHINE!!

Dear Parents and Pupils,
Welcome back from a lovely, long weekend.
Our Grade 10, 11 & 12 pupils are busy on a week work experience. We trust that it is going well and they are enjoying time in the working world. Parents, please would you ensure that your child returns with the Work Assessment completed by the company. This assessment is to be given to Mrs Laskey on Monday, 20th August.
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WENDON ACADEMY PRESENTS
♫ “PROUDLY SOUTH AFRICAN” ♫
We are well into our practice routine for the concert. Invitations have been sent home. Bookings are now open & ticket sales are well underway. Tickets will be sent home on Monday 17th September.
19th September Morning Show 10h00 

(Morning show is for any parents, grandparents and friends who cannot make an evening performance)

19th September Evening Show 19h00

20th September Evening Show 19h00


	Grade 12 Wendon Ball – Saturday, 18th August
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We are working on decorating the hall this week for a magical evening on Saturday with our Grade 12 pupils and their partners. This is going to be a night our children will remember for years to come. They are our STARS for the evening!


	IMPORTANT NOTICE

PUPILS RETURNING TO WENDON & SCHOOL FEE ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FOR 2019

Last week you would have received a letter requesting confirmation regarding your child returning to Wendon Academy & the School Fee structure for 2019.  Reply slips are attached to the letters which you are to complete and send back to school no later than Friday, 31st August 2018.

Wendon Academy is being inundated with placement requests for 2019 and for this reason we need parents to confirm whether their child will be returning in 2019.




A special thank you to those families who have kindly offered to donate flowers for our foyer.
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	Term 3

	20th Aug
	Gosai Family

Darshan Gr 9

	27th Aug
	Timmer Family

Paul Gr 10

	3rd Sept
	Maharaj Family

Sanath Gr 10

	10th Sept
	Liebenberg Family

Brandon Gr 10


	IMPORTANT NOTICE - YOUNG ADULTS ON THE SPECTRUM

Parents are you looking for “teen socials” to allow for developing social skills in a controlled and safe environment. Then we suggest you investigate the following:

“We are a social group of young adults on the spectrum – they go out each month and do things together like watch movies, tenpin bowling, have lunch etc. The group is run by psychologists Sduduzo Mncwabe and Taegan Devar. You can contact Sdu: 078 692 4379 or email: shuffle.mncwabe@gmail.com with regards to your young man or lady joining the group.”




Our Outreach Programme this term:

	The Domino Foundation
	Change For Charity
	Bread Tags

	We are appealing for Peanut Butter and Mayonnaise for a feeding project in the Amanzimtoti rural area. Many children go to school with no lunch and this is an ongoing outreach, managed by one of our Moms, Mrs Cheryl Dann
	This ongoing collection of “small change” will benefit our fundraising project. Please “raid” your purses and get rid of any unwanted change.


	Please collect the small plastic bread bag tags and send these to school. Approximately 200kg of bread tags buys a wheelchair for a disabled person 




August

	Monday 13th -17th
	Work Experience Grade 10 - 12
	

	Saturday 18th
	Wendon Ball
	

	Monday 20th
	Grade 12 Recovery Day

Grade 10 &11 Return of Work Experience Assessments
	Gr 10 & 11 Assessments to be in

	Tuesday 21st
	Grade 12 Return of Work Experience Assessments
	Gr 12 Assessments to be in

	Friday 31st 
	Placements for 2019 & Acknowledgement of 2019 School Fees
	Replies to be in today


September
	Tuesday 11th – 13th 
	HS Parents Report Back
	

	Monday 17th
	Concert Dress Rehearsal Photos will be taken during school hours.
Concert Tickets Home
	

	Wednesday 19thth 
	10h00 Morning Concert   &

19h00 Evening Concert
	

	Thursday 20th
	Evening Concert
	

	Friday 21st 
	End of Term 3
	


***This Calendar of Events may change from time to time, so please be sure to check it out each week for any updates or amendments***

	
Don’t whine

BUT SHINE!  


Have an enjoyable week ahead. 

Kind regards

	“There is nothing more classy or powerful than showing forgiveness and grace to someone who does not deserve it.”
– Unknown


Mrs Wendy Hicks
Managing Director

(-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

